
Minutes of Monthly 

Greenlawn Civic Association Meeting 

Date:  February 2, 2016 

Location:  Harborfields Public Library 

Darryl greeted members and visitors and expressed his excitement for the upcoming year.  There was a 

vote to approve amendments to the GCA Bylaws, including changing elections and finances to the 

calendar year and extending the terms of elected officers for one year if no other candidate.  Jeanne 

thanked the Town of Huntington for their outstanding job removing snow on roads and sidewalks.  Phil’s 

financial report shows a balance of $4,289. 

Darryl announced that the new GCA Outreach committee will have two chairpersons:  Natalie Mason 

and Jenny Post.  Following their first meeting, the committee has developed a mission statement and 

their goals. It will be a medium in which new ideas can take some root in town by working with other 

GCA committees and organizations; they hope to work collaboratively and engage local youth.   

Seedlings have already been started at Otto Keil, according to Margaret from Beautification and the 

price will be $26 per hanging basket.  The committee is looking to replace damaged wood planters. 

Social Media meets on the first Thursday of the month at 7:30 but people can join in virtually with 

google chat.  They are working on promoting the GCA Brand and increasing community engagement. 

Membership Drive is going on now and a table will be set up at Value Drug on Saturday, February 6. The 

renewal emails have gone out and letters to past members, with no email address, will be mailed. 

Since preventative measures are key, Rob is requesting the police to step up enforcement of safety 

issues.  Traffic & Safety pushed for a traffic study of Tilden and Greenlawn Road.  Northwell will use 

same footprint as BAE building; expect a conceptual plan next month.  TD Bank is scheduled to open 

June 25 at Cuba and Pulaski.  Forty seven homes are coming to Harborfields Estates. 

Thanks to Laura David of First Nationwide Bank, a business member, for attending all GCA meetings and 

continued support.  An account for the Whiffle Ball Tournament has been opened there.  

Next Meeting will be Thursday March 3 at 7 PM. 
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